
Mrs.Alison Bartle’s visit
to check the “ASIA 2008” preparation

Mrs. Alison Bartle, Director of
Aqua~Media Internartional
(Publisher of the International
Journal on Hydropower & Dams
– “H&D”) paid a short visit in
August 23rd & 24th , 2007 to
check the logistic preparation of
the “ASIA 2008” Symposium on
Water Resources & Renewable
Energy Development in Da Nang
City (Vietnam), which will be held
in March 10th & 11th , 2008.

VNCOLD Chairman, Prof. Dr(sr).
Pham Hong Giang, had a talk with
Mrs. A. Bartle. She informed that
the Symposium preparation was
going  on  well. More than
hundred abstracts have been sent
to the Organizing Board. Prof.
Pham Hong Giang reaffirmed the
full support of VNCOLD to
organize the Symposium.
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